
From: Crockett, Pauline (Cllr) 
Sent: 04 May 2017 10:29 
To: Molyneux, Abigail obiRail.molyneux^herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 171118 

Good morning Abigail, 
Thank you for the telephone call yesterday regarding the above application. 
This was discussed at the last PC meeting and as there are no objections, and meets planning policy, 
I agree that this be completed under delegated powers. 
I am at home for the next hour should you wish to discuss this further. 

Kind regards 
CUr Pauh'ne Crockett 
Queenswood Ward. Herefordshire Council 
pauline.crockett(5)herefordshire.gov.uk 


